
Senate Reference No. 21-37 

 

Question Time 

 

At the February senate meeting, the chancellor said that the university website is geared towards 

prospective and current students, and its functionality for faculty and staff is secondary. Given 

how far we have to go to reach the primary goal of the website, it is not clear if and when 

functionality for faculty and staff will become a priority. In light of that, what is the plan to have 

an effective way of locating and sharing information for faculty and staff.  
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